Familias Unidas por la Justicia



April 9, 2014

Steve Sakuma P.O. Box 427 Burlington, WA 98233

Dear Mr. Sakuma,

Please accept the accompanying documents collected from over 300 continuing employees of Sakuma Brothers Farms who are willing and able to resume their work as pickers when berry harvest resumes. These are continuing seasonal workers who are expecting to return to Sakuma Brothers Farms to resume work that they have performed in the past, some for over ten seasons.

This is a first installment, Familias Unidas por la Justicia will be providing Sakuma Brothers Farms with additional documents collected from Sakuma employees who are expecting to resume their work. This is in accordance with a mutually agreed upon settlement of no reprisals for exercising our right to improve our working conditions and wages, signed by the elected representative Ramon Torres of the over 400 workers harvesting your berries and John Sakuma on August 14, 2013 in the presence of your selected mediator.

This letter is also to officially notify you that the elected Committee of Familias Unidas por la Justicia is still willing to meet and continue the mutually agreed upon negotiation sessions.

If you have any questions, or if you would like to discuss the matter further and schedule a session to resume finding mutually agreed upon solutions to our list of demands please contact me at 360-920-7215.

Sincerely

Ramon Torres, President

Familias Unidas por la Justicia